KATZIE PAC MINUTES

January 26, 2017
8:45am —9:50am

IN ATTENDANCE

Soloman Lee — Principal

Ashley Bunting — PAC President

Brooke Koffas — Vice President

Kirsten Dinnell — PAC Secretary

Collen Gough — PAC Hot Lunch

Nov/16 minutes approved by Ashley Bunting and Colleen Gough

PRINCIPALS REPORT

-Mr. Lee welcomed our new Vice Principal Lauretta Fenrick to the school

-thank you to all the parents for their patience with the ice on school ground

-staff is currently planning a talent show for spring

-Ms. Nasato, Ms. Anselmo and Ms. Stansfield are coaching the girls basketball team

-Mr. Tevely is coaching the boys basketball team

-our nest non-instructional day is Feb 17"

-our next school performing arts presentation will be The Story Theatre Company on Mar 27" at 8:45am
-The Triple P Positive Parenting Course every Tuesday evening in the Katzie library from 6-8pm
-Pink Shirt Day is on Feb 22

-Book Fair will be taking place on the week of Feb 27t

Principals Requests

-$4050.00 for classroom supplies (S5/student) — approved

-$5200.00 for 10 IPad minis for K/1 classes — approved

-$280.00 for Macbook Pro covers — approved

-$800/year for drinking water in portables - approved

TREASURY REPORT

-Shawna Goodfellow is away today, Ashley took over

-gaming grant has been received
-Gaming account balance is $12,288.02
-Chequing account balance is $35,306.28

FUNDRAISING

-our next Holiday Market is booked for Nov 25/17

-reminder that the gift card fundraiser is open year round
-reminder Maybels Labels fundraiser is open year round

-reminder to mention our school at Cobs and they send us a cheque
-Hot lunch ordering is open for the remainder of the year

-paint night was a success and we may try another one this year

PRESIDENTS REPORT

-We had an amazing amount of families that helped out with Christmas Hampers, hampers went to our
local families and families from Lena Shaw Elementary

-Ashley, Kirsten and Mr. Lee will be going to the District meeting on Feb 20

-Feb 23 PAC meeting will have to be rescheduled, new date to be announced




